
WE ARE NEW YORK’S LAW SCHOOL
Since 1891

Donate blood and help save lives! 
New York Law School is hosting 
a blood drive conducted by the 
New York Blood Center (NYBC). 
Following a summer season of 
low donor turnout and recent 
hurricanes, blood centers are 
facing critical blood shortages 
and urgently need donors. 

NYLS  
BLOOD DRIVE

Find more information about donating blood at 

www.nyls.edu/BloodDrive

Wednesday, October 9, 2024

11:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m.

Second Floor Events Center

https://www.nyls.edu/BloodDrive

